
 

 

TOWN OF LOXAHATCHEE GROVES 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNITY OPEN DISCUSSION WORKSHOP 

 NOVEMBER 15, 2022 

Meeting audio available in Town Clerk’s Office 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Shorr called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

TOWN COUNCIL and STAFF IN ATTENDENCE 

Mayor Shorr, Vice Mayor Danowski, Councilmembers Herzog, Maniglia, and Miles. Town 

Manager Ramaglia, Town Attorney Lenihan, Public Works Director Peters, Asst. Public Works 

Director Matos, and Town Clerk Burch.  

 
COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC  

There were public comments made by the following Robert Brunk, Paul Coleman, Joseph Hosford, 

Elizabeth Hosford, Brenda Murphy, and Owen Whidden. 

 

Joseph Hosford- Expressed his frustration regarding his neighbor breeding of dogs, and the rules and 

regulations pertaining to this matter and why is it taking the Town so long to do something about the matter. 

 

Elizabeth Hosford- Expressed her concerns regarding the matter of her neighbor breeding of dogs and how 

this is affecting her family’s quality of life and what is the Town going to do about it. 

 

Robert Brunk- Expressed his concerns regarding dog kennel business, the noise, and the feces. 

 

Brenda Murphy- Expressed her concerns about the dog kennel business and noise. 

 

Owen Whidden- Expressed his concerns about the dog kennel business, and noise. 

 

Paul Coleman- Inquired about how does the declaring of an emergency. 

 

There was discussion among Town Council and staff regarding the above residents/citizens’ concerns. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The workshop was adjourned at 6:28 p.m.  
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TOWN OF LOXAHATCHEE GROVES, 

FLORIDA     

ATTEST:             

       Mayor Robert Shorr  

        

Lakisha Burch, Town Clerk          

       Vice Mayor Laura Danowski   

   

                  

       Council Member Marge Herzog 

 

              

       Council Member Maryann Miles 

 

              

        Council Member Phillis Maniglia 


